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From: Elizabeth Gokey
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Oppose #4: closing state st
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 12:13:47 PM

Madison must put people over businesses. People ride buses! Having reliable transportation is
more important that people who drive from out of the area to eat on state st.  It is clear those
calling for the closure don't have to ride the bus themselves. We should be supporting any
alternative to cars as our environment is in crisis.

-Elizabeth Gokey
1341 South st
Madison, Wi
Bus rider
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